
To the board, 
 
Adjusting the water flow of the Delta to 50% would significantly benefit numerous aspects within 
the environment, the economy, as well as today's society. I am a student studying 
environmental science in the bay area. Even in the most affluent and busy neighborhood, I, as 
well as the uncountable species harmed by anthropogenic influence, will suffer the 
consequences of no action. It is my responsibility, as well as the rest of consumers of water, to 
be aware and to spread awareness.  
 
I implore that all will be put under consideration, 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jacob Glindo 
Menlo-Atherton High School 
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